
 

Newsletter Reminders

Foundation Stage doors are
opened at 08:45 and close at
08:55
The end of the day is 15:05

KS1 & KS2 doors are opened at
08:40 and close at 08:45
The end of the day is 15:15

If your child is late it will affect their
attendance and is disruptive for the
class. Please make every effort to
arrive at school on time and with
everything your child needs for the
day.

School Timings

Contact details - please make sure
the  contact details we have on
record for you are correct. Please
email the School Office or update
them on the ScholarPack app.

If you want to add or remove
anyone from you child’s pick up list
please let us know. 

Contact Details

Please make sure you contact the
Office by 8.30am to let us know of
your child’s absence. You must
contact the School Office every day
that your child is absent.
You can use ParentHub, call or
email to report an absence.

Please give us the full reason for
your child’s absence. Saying
“unwell” is not enough information.
Thank you.

Reporting Absences

Every year group has a Lost
Property box in the shared
cloakroom. If your child has lost
anything at school please ask the
teacher if you can have a look in
the Lost Property box.

If the item has been left on the
playground at lunchtime it may
have been put in another
cloakroom’s Lost Property box.

Please make sure everything is
named. 

Lost Property

Pre-School Bookings
We are now taking bookings for
Pre-School places for September
2025. If your child will be 3 years
old on 1st September 2025 and you
would like to book a place at
Jeavons Wood Pre-School please
email the School Office

Just a reminder that the CAM
Academy Trust does not permit
children to have any Personal
Mobile Devices in school. This
includes mobile phones, smart
watches, tablets, iPods, MP3
players, and games consoles.

This helps us ensure a focused and
distraction-free learning environment
for all students. Additionally, to
safeguard all children, it is important
to prevent any photos or audio
recordings from being made on
phones or smart watches. 

Thank you for your understanding
and cooperation.

Personal Mobile DevicesParking Outside School
Please remember that the double
yellow lines and zigzag lines
outside school are to protect all of
our children and  you should not
park on them. There is plenty of
parking near school, please allow
a little extra time to get to school in
the morning on days when you
need to drive.

Please see link below on helpful
information regarding use of
Whatsapp. 
 
Safeguarding Alert: The ‘Add
Everyone’ Explicit WhatsApp Group
- Safer Schools oursaferschools.co.uk

Whatsapp Information

https://oursaferschools.co.uk/2024/10/31/safeguarding-alert-add-everyone-whatsapp-group/
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Young Voices

Safeguarding

Mrs McMurray, Mr Emery 
& The Jeavons Wood Team 

February
Mon 3rd - Thurs 6th Parent Consultations
Tues 4th              Yr 3 Swimming
Tues 11th            Yr 3 Swimming
Tues 11th            Yr 4 Mastering
Numbers Workshop
Wed 12th            PTA Meeting 7-8pm
Fri 14th                PTA Non-Uniform Day

Mon 17th - Fri 21st
HALF TERM

Mon 24th             First day back
Wed 26th            Yr 1 HOTP Day

Newsletter

Diary Dates

31 January 2025

Jeavons Wood : 97%
National Average : 94%

Attendance This Week

On Wednesday the
year 5/6 choir
performed at the BP
Pulse arena at the
Young Voices concert.
They performed a
variety of songs and
dances with 5000
other children and did
an amazing job. All of
their hard work in
rehearsals paid off and
they all had a brilliant
day.

Keep up to date with trips, non-
uniform days, school closures, PTA
events, performances etc by scanning
the QR code, or following the link to
subscribe to our school calendar. 

https://www.jeavonswood.org/pare
nt-carer-and-pupil-
information/calendar

You will have received a message
on ParentHub this week about
booking a slot with your child’s
teacher for Parent Consultations. To
book please use SchoolCloud with
your usual login details.
https://jeavonswood.schoolcloud.co
.uk

If you are unsure how to speak to
your child about racism, please have
a look at the link which gives some
good advice. 

Talking to children about racism |
NSPCC

PTA Meeting
Our next PTA Meeting is on
Wednesday 12th February from
7.00pm on Zoom. We hope you will
join us. 
The Agenda for the meeting is
attached and the Zoom link to join is
below: 
https://jbs-
cam.zoom.us/j/85630578086?
pwd=5hG9EArnwiiRVISanVDNmre8
hrgJ20.1

Meeting ID: 856 3057 8086
Passcode: 952021

The team did an amazing job
representing Jeavons Wood yesterday
at the Friendship games at Cambourne
Village college. They achieved awards
for determination, teamwork,
perseverance and also lots of fun! Well
done!

School Games

Parent Consultations

Update
We would like to let you know that
we have updated our Anti-Bullying
and Pupil Equality and Diversity
policies to reflect our inclusive
approach as a school. 

Our Anti-Bullying policy
now includes our stance
on, and approach to,
managing all prejudiced
based bullying. These
policies can now be
found on our website. 
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